

.....

Date: 4/26/18

To: California Youth Tackle Football Community

From: California Save Youth Football Coalition

Subject: Legislative Action - Press Release

Dear California Youth Tackle Football Community

The California Save Youth Football Coalition has just confirmed via Assembly Member Jim Cooper's office as well as the of the California Committee on Arts, Entertainment, Sports, Tourism, and Internet media, that **A.B. 2108 – The Youth Football Protection Act** has been pulled by its author (A.M. Kevin McCarty) and will not move forward.

On behalf of the California Save Youth Football Coalition, we would like to truly thank all those who have lent their support in a true grass roots opposition effort by sending letters, making calls, engaging legislators, attending rallies, and standing up for the children of this great state!

We would also like to both thank and acknowledge those legislators who were supportive of our statewide efforts and valued our collective voices!

We are optimistic that if this or similar legislation is presented in the future, we will once again, mobilize, vocalize, and work alongside with all of you to ensure the future of the sport of youth tackle football and all those it serves.

Respectfully,

The California Save Youth Football Coalition...

"LET THEM PLAY"